
 

A Request from the Board of Trustees 

Concerning Cell Phones and Pagers 
 

To many people, cellular phones are not a 

luxury, but an essential part of their busy lives.  

Cellular phones keep busy people on the go in 

touch with family and friends, and business 

people connected to their businesses.  However, 

in a Library environment, cellular phones can be 

disruptive and intrusive to those around them. 

 

We ask that you do not take or make cellular 

phone calls while you are in the Library.  

Further, if beepers are also a part of your hectic 

life, please put them on a “vibrating” setting, 

rather than have them go off for all to hear. 

 

Please be courteous to other Library 

users and take or make your calls 

outside of the Library. 
 

The pay phone is adjacent to a public area and 

its use should not be disruptive to the library. 
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